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LEGISLATIVE HISTORY: 

 

Date Presented: 2/27/96  Executive Action:  4/26/96      S 

Committee Referral:(1) 2/27/96 PSFM Effective Date:   6/10/96 

Committee Action:(1) 3/7/96 FAV (A) 

Date Introduced: 3/19/96 

Pub. Hearing Date: (1) 4/9/96 11:00 AM 

 

Council Action: (1) 4/9/96 ENACTED     

Council Votes:   SD:A,  DB:A,  JE:A,  IG:A,  AMc:A,  WM:AB*  RVR:A,  AS:A,  MW:A 
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Remarks: (Mr. Maloney recused himself from voting) 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY & FISCAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT    Date:  3/7/96 

 

Committee Vote: Favorable as amended, 3-0. (In favor: Council Members Estepp, Bailey and 

                 Del Giudice.)  

 

This bill will amend the Code and transfer the permit responsibilities to the Gaming Permit 

Review Board.         

 

The amendments are: 

 

1.  On page 2, line 21, insert "a new permit under Section 5-118.04" 
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The Office of Management and Budget stated that there will be some administrative costs 

associated with the Gaming Permit Review Board, even though the Commissioners of the Board 

will service without compensation. 

 

There should not be any negative fiscal impact on the County as a result of the enacting 

CB-9-1996.                      

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT 

(Includes reason for proposal, as well as any unique statutory requirements) 

 

 

 

CODE INDEX TOPICS: 

 


